
FAIRFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

I N T E R O F F I C E  M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 

TO:   All Principals 
 
FROM:  Tom Cullen 
 
DATE:  July 30, 2015 
 
SUBJECT:  Asbestos Management Plan 
 
 
 
A requirement of the Federal Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) and 
Public Act 91-260, Asbestos-Containing Materials in Schools, is that all workers, 
students and their legal guardians and other building occupants are informed at least 
once per school year about asbestos-related activities and the availability of the 
management plan. To this end, I have enclosed a copy of a past notice, which was 
included in a school newsletter. I would suggest that this notice be included in your first 
publication of the new school year and that you also post the notice on your school 
bulletin board. 
 
I would also suggest that you include in your notice a statement to the effect that we 
employ the services of an outside consultant for our asbestos-related work and 
continue to perform periodic surveillance and necessary response actions as required. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please advise. 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Each school building’s asbestos containing materials 
management plan is available for review at the school office. 

 
E.P.A. Reg. 763.93 (4) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	PUBLIC NOTICE

